RECEIVED
May 25, 2007 MAY 29 2007

Ms. Katherine K. Glass HAMPTON CITY COUNCIL OFFICE
Clerk of Council

City of Hampton

22 Lincoln Street

Hampton, VA 23669-3591

Dear Ms. Glass:

Due to a change of employment in the near future as a full time faculty member at
Longwood University, I regretfully must submit my resignation from the Wetlands
Board, effective July 31, 2007. The change will most likely result in moving my
primary residence out of the City of Hampton.

I have learned much, and enjoyed the interaction with City staff and fellow board
members. I regret my service on the Board was relatively short.

Please pass this letter on to the appropriate parties, including the Mayor and
Council members, Planning Director, City staff as appropriate, and the Chairperson and
members of the Wetland Board.

Sincerely,

C

mes C. Haug
DBA,PE.



